
 

EPA REVIEWS CLEANUP 
Berks Sand Pit Superfund Site 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is conducting a 
Five-Year Review of the Berks Sand Pit Superfund Site located in 
Longswamp Township. EPA inspects sites regularly to ensure 
that cleanups conducted remain fully protective of public health 
and the environment. EPA’s prior review of the site in 2011 
confirmed the remedy was protective of public health and the 
environment. Additionally, a pilot study is being conducted to 
treat remaining groundwater contamination. EPA will modify the 
site’s remedy if the injections prove effective in removing 
remaining contamination.  
 
To access results of the review (starting August 2016): 
http://epa.gov/5yr 
 
To read detailed site and contact information: 
http://go.usa.gov/cfz7h 
 
To ask questions or provide site information: 
Contact: Darriel Swatts   Phone: 215-814-5536 
Email: swatts.darriel@epa.gov 
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